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Hi, there,

I recently learned about Clark County’s effort to expand their rail - OOF! With all of the
recent derailments this has to be a challenge.

While I have my opinions on rail expansion, that is not the intent of this message. If Clark
County wants rail, you will get it no matter what I say. But, just maybe, you can make the new
rail the best thing in the Country!!

As a public infrastructure geek, I became so excited to read about the new solar panels that
have been added between the tracks of railroad lines. Clark County needs to expand their
dependence on renewable energy, and these removable panels can be easily added and help
reclaim unused space in the most beneficial way!

At your next advisory meeting and future planning discussions, can you raise the idea of
adding policy that requires or allows incentives for dual use railways?

https://interestingengineering.com/innovation/solar-panel-carpet-on-railway-tracks

I look forward to hearing your thoughts. Cheers,

Your neighbor,
City Design Nerd
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